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I resigned from the Town Center and Library Buildings Committee a few weeks ago over frustration over the
uncontrolled atmosphere in our meetings and my inability to make my thoughts known.  Although there was a
sense of relief after I resigned, I am having a hard time walking away and I believe that I have something to
contribute.  I attended the last meeting as a member of the public and found that things had changed somewhat
and I was allowed to speak and express my opinions.  As I stated in the meeting my emphasis right now is on
public transparency, and public participation in what we are doing.  I believe that will not only help us make our
decisions but also make it more likely that our final proposal will be accepted.  I have some ideas on how to do
this.  I therefore ask that I be allowed to rejoin the committee.  I am not sure if I need to be reappointed by the
select board, or if I can just resume my old position.
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